
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Whittington            Term: Summer 1 2025        Topic: Diversity 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Whittington have had another productive 

and creative start to the summer term! 

 

In English, we have been immersed in our 

topic ‘Viewpoints and Issues.’ We have 

explored planning and creating a 

counter-argument in response to a 

current issue. This resulted in some 

interesting discussions and enabled 

students to understand opposing 

opinions. Students were able to 

effectively express their understanding 

and listen to other opinions. 

In Maths Whittington have practised using 

column vector notation in translation. 

Students have created some interesting 

shapes and used vector translations 

effectively.  

In Science we have learnt about 

Breathing, Respiration and Gas Exchange 

– predicting which candle flame will go 

out first when air is blown at different 

levels.  The results were quite surprising! 

Everyone enjoyed cooking this term.  

Cooking has been a huge success with a 

firm favourite dish being the cottage pie! 

All students enjoyed making this and 

were very happy with the tasty results! 

DT has enabled all students to be 

creative in their own ways, getting 

involved in creating projects for the 

garden and making their own key fobs! 

Students have fully engaged in their 

offsite activities this term. These included 

visiting a care farm, sailing, parkour and 

visiting Theale train station! 

We hope you have a lovely half term and 

the weather remains warm and sunny! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last day of term: Friday 23rd May  

Back to school: Monday 2nd June 

 
 


